

## Thursday, October 5, 2023

Welcome back scholars! It's great to see you!

Student Ambassadors will meet tomorrow, Friday, October 6th during homeroom in room 203. Please bring your Chromebook.

Attention 8th graders interested in going on the Washington DC trip. There will be an informational meeting today, Thursday, October 5th at 6:00pm in the DMS cafeteria. Registration for the trip and fundraising opportunities will be discussed. If you have any questions see Ms. Green in room 210.

Attention Parents: Parent teacher conferences will be held Wednesday, October 18th from 4-7:30pm and Thursday, October 19th from 10am-2pm and 4-7:30pm. No school for students on Thursday, October 19th and Friday, October 20th.